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We are asking you to leave your car at home and walk to school next week. 

 Walking is good for your body—daily exercise helps us feel fit and healthy. 

 Walking is good for the environment– walking is the most environmentally friendly 

way to travel. 

 Walking can make you feel happy—walking makes you feel more positive and ready 

to start the day. 

 Walking is good for your relationships-having a walk is a great opportunity to spend 

quality time with family and friends.  

 

Change to the Chartwells Menu 

On Friday 14th June, there will be a change to the Chartwells menu. We will be sending 

out the choices for this very soon. We ask that you return these slips to the school by 

Monday 10th June, as we will need to notify the kitchen. 

I can inform you that the choices will be: 

 Main—Steak Pasty 

 Vegetarian—Cheese & Onion Pasty 

 Jacket potato 

Cream Tea or Fruit for Dessert.  

**Please note that the original Friday menu ‘Chip Day’ will take place on Thursday 13th 

June instead. 
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Aspire Academy Trust News 

As you know, our school is a member of the Aspire Academy Trust and              

at the end of this summer term, the CEO of the Trust, Mr Andrew Fielder, is    

retiring.  Current Deputy CEO Mrs Vanessa Bragg will become interim CEO and 

Mrs Rachel Warwick, who is currently an Aspire Director, will step up into 

Vanessa's shoes.  Mr Fielder has been in education for many years and has 

headed up the Trust from its inception.  

 Mrs Bragg said “It’s a privilege to be appointed interim CEO, leading a truly    

inspirational and aspirational educational trust of 28 primary academies, full of 

hugely talented staff and children.   

I’d like to extend my gratitude to Mr Fielder for his outstanding leadership and 

we wish him all the best in his retirement.” 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of our amazing Year 6 pupils who displayed such   

resilience and confidence this week with their end of Key Stage tests 

(SATS). All of the children worked so hard and tried their very best. 

We will receive the results back from these tests in July shortly before the 

Year 6’s move to Brannel. 

 

 



Dates for 2019 

School will be closed on these days. 

**Friday 7th June 2019** 

Please note the inset days have now been set for the next  academic year. 

These will be on: 

Wednesday 4th September 2019 

Friday 20th December 2019 

Monday 6th January 2020 

Friday 14th February 2020 

Friday 5th June 2020 

Calendar Dates 

~Wednesday 22nd May~ @2:30pm Open Afternoon & Class 1 Butterfly          

release  party. 

~Friday 24th May~ Tempest ~ Class Photographs. 

~Monday 27th May~ May Half Term  

*Return to school on Monday 3rd June.* 

~Tuesday 4th June~ KS2 Swimming Starts (every Tuesday)  

~Friday 7th June~ Inset Day 

Friday 21st June~ Year 3’s Minack Theatre Trip. 

Social Media 

For all our parents, please be aware that we have a   Facebook page and a Twitter            
account. Please follow us for up to date news. Search Whitemoor Academy or follow us on 

Twitter on @Whitemooracad 

 

Attendance for this week commencing 13th May 

Class 1—91.4% 

Class 2—98.9% 

Class 3—85.9% 

Class 4—99.3% 


